
 
 

 

October 28, 2020 

 

Greenville County Council Members, 
 
The Greenville County Litter Ends program would like council’s approval to apply for the Palmetto Pride 

Litter Prevention Grant. This grant is a competitive grant providing organizations and government 

programs up to $10,000 to support and develop successful anti-litter programs at the local level. This 

grant doesn’t require matching of funds. All grant recipients will be required to participate in either a 

community cleanup such as the Great American Cleanup, Adopt-A-Highway or other planned litter 

pickup events, which the Litter Ends Here program is already actively doing. This grant also requires the 

Palmetto Pride logo to be printed on promotional items associated with the grant project.   

 

On the following page you will find a copy of the itemized budget for the requested grant funds. 

 

One of the goals of the Litter Ends Here program is to actively and continually strive to increase the 

number of volunteers who do multiple cleanups throughout the year. The Litter Ends Here program is 

requesting grant funds to supplement the supplies needed for volunteers and for some additional 

surveillance cameras. 

 

The Litter Ends Here program has seen significate growth throughout 2020 despite multiple obstacles. 

With an increase in volunteers, record breaking weight totals, and successful re-launching the Litter 

Surveillance Program, this grant will ensure we will have the supplies needed to continue that progress. 

 
Thank you for your consideration, 
 
Summer Gagnon 
Litter Prevention Coordinator  
Office: 864-467-7289 
sgagnon@greenvillecounty.org  
 

mailto:sgagnon@greenvillecounty.org


 
 

   

 

 

*Qwik-Pik Econcmy Tools – Litter pickup sticks 
*Browning Strick Force Pro X – Trail cameras used for our surveillance program 


